
Dear Parents,

Welcome to a new school year! We hope you had a great summer! My name is Ms.

Wilson, and I will be your child’s homeroom teacher. I will be teaching reading and

language arts. My pair teacher, Mrs. Shirah, will be teaching math, science, and

social studies. We look forward to challenging our students and helping them reach

their potential. 

I would like to invite you to our Open House located at Prattville Elementary

School on Monday, August 5th from 1:30-2:15PM. Our rooms are located on the

purple hallway. I am located in Room #24 and Mrs. Shirah’s Room is #25. We hope

that you and your child will be able to stop by to meet us and see our classrooms.

Our school supply list is attached to this letter. You may also access it on the

school website under faculty and staff. Please bring your supplies to Open House.

I look forward to meeting you and your child soon! 

Sincerely,

Ms. Wilson 

Welcome to Third Grade

“Let the Games Begin” 


